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I can’t believe this is the last newsletter of the school year! I cannot thank you all enough for sharing your 

children with us! The most important things we wanted to provide for our students were a high quality 

preschool education in a safe and healthy environment. We are honored to have been your child’s first 

teachers! It has been an absolute pleasure every day to open that door and see their smiles! Thank you for 

your cooperation, your sacrifices and generosity throughout the year. It is greatly appreciated! 

**Please continue to VOTE every day through May 31st for your favorite preschool on the 

Rhode Island Community Choice Awards site. We appreciate ALL your votes! Thank you so 

much for your continued support. We are hoping to make it into the Top 3! If we do make it 

into the Top 3, I will be notified within a couple of weeks and be sure to let you all know.    

If you are a returning friend, have a wonderful summer! We look forward to seeing you again 

in September!  You will be hearing from us over the summer. Children’s Orientation Day is 

Wednesday September 4th. We encourage all returning students to attend Orientation even 

though you are familiar with the school. Our first day of regular classes begins on Thursday 

September 5th. 

*In-School pick up days are Monday June 10th and Tuesday June 11th.  

*No School Wednesday June 19th in observance of Juneteenth. 

School News   

As we enter into the last month of school, we hope that everyone stays healthy and parents make every effort 

for the best attendance. We have a lot to prepare with our graduating students and lots of fun for all. 

Everyone will be receiving a final progress report. When you receive it please feel free to contact me to discuss 

your child’s progress and any questions you may have. All of our students also have a few yearlong projects 

that we are putting together that we will distribute before the end of school. They will definitely be a 

keepsake. You will love them. Please don’t forget to fill out your last “Positively Proud Parents” shape, which is 

a sun for the month of June. We are sure you are very proud of what your child has accomplished this year 

and will be able to write something great about them.  

 Since we are optimistic about the weather, please be sure to dress your child accordingly for the playground 

for the rest of the school year. No open toed shoes, no slip on shoes, no party shoes, no Crocs, no dresses 

unless shorts are underneath, no jewelry with the exception of little earrings and no watches. Please be 

mindful that we are on a playground running, sliding, swinging, etc.. 



*Last Day of School for our 3 day morning class will be Monday June 17th. We will celebrate with an Ice 

Cream Party and recognize all Summer birthdays.  

*Last Day of School for our Tuesday - Friday morning class will be Tuesday June 18th. We will celebrate with 

an Ice Cream Party and we have a few little surprises as well as a certificate of completion of the year. All 

Summer birthdays will be recognized on this day as well.  

*Last Day of School for our afternoon class is Tuesday June 18th. We will celebrate with an Ice Cream Party 

and recognize all Summer birthdays. We will say good-bye and “see you in September” to our younger friends 

and present them with a certificate of completion as well as a few surprises.  

*GRADUATION INFORMATION FOR OUR STUDENTS GOING TO KINDERGARTEN IN 

SPETEMBER WILL FOLLOW IN A SEPARATE NOTICE. Graduation is Thursday June 20th. The 

morning class graduation is at 9:00am and the afternoon class graduation is at 10:30am. The 

ceremony is less than 30 minutes long. ONLY 2 ADULT GUESTS PER GRADUATE WILL BE 

INVITED.  

Pre-K information ( graduating to kindergarten students) 

As we finish out the school year it is exciting to see all the accomplishments the children have made. We are 

so proud of them! What growth we have seen! As teachers, we encourage you to continue to work with your 

child over the summer, particularly in the areas of fine motor, letter recognition, number recognition, rote 

counting, fostering their independence, and teaching your child their personal information. Personal 

information includes, full name, parent’s names, phone number, birth date, and address. All of these skills are 

essential for your child to have mastered before entering kindergarten. 

 We are confident that we have provided them with “Wings to Fly” like our butterflies. They are ready! 

Graduation is always bittersweet for me and my staff but having the privilege of watching your children learn 

and grow all year helps us to let go. We wish you all the best!  

Have a wonderful safe and sunny summer! 

Love,  

Miss Cheryl, Miss Kristina, Miss Valerie & Miss Chris 

 

 


